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Upcoming Speakers
No Meeting

December 26, 2022

No Meeting
January 2, 2023

Monday’s Program
Holiday Social

Arugula, Egg, Bacon, Mushrooms
Roasted Top Sirloin, Christershire Butter

Fingerling Potatoes, Herbs, Olives
Romanesco, Almonds, Chilis, Croutons
Vegetarian- Roasted Wild Mushroom, 

Shallots, Piquillo Peppers, Wilted Greens

Upcoming Events
RCR Board Meeting

Dickson Realty Caughlin Ranch Office
5:00 pm to 6:30 pm
December 20, 2022

KTMB Christmas Tree Recycling
Bartley Ranch - 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm

January 5, 2023

Please join us in person next Monday for our 
Holiday Social.

No Zoom – attend in person for holiday 
fellowship.

Bring a gift $10-15 in value for a gift 
exchange.

Wear holiday attire if desired, bring friends 
and family, and bring bubbly/wine to share 
with their table.

Lake to Lake
Tom Hall invites you and two guests to join 

him for a private sightseeing air tour from 
Pyramid Lake to Lake Tahoe, with a stop-over 
at Minden Airport for lunch. This is a fund-
raiser for Polio Plus, and has a value of 
$450.00. The Rotarian who submits the 
highest contribution will be offered the tour.

If you can’t make it this year, Tom plans to 
offer this again in late Spring or Summer next 
year.
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman...............President
David Spillers......................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Debe Fennell.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering...................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
	 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue......... Tina Kahn, Mark Growdon
Vocational..............................Mike Reed
	 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services..... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Gayle Sherman.......Ex-officio RCR President
David Spillers........ Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Mike Reed....................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Karen Bickel...............................................$115
Kathy Fraser.................................................$115
Tom Hall......................................................$100
Kim Mazeres................................................$200
Colburn Shindell..........................................$115
Tom Taelour.................................................$115
John Tatum..................................................$115
Craig Wesner...............................................$115

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:.................... John Tatum
Pledge: ........................Anne-Louise Bennett
Scanner.................................... Gary Warren
Online Zoom Greeter:...............Debe Fennell
Zoom Operator:.... Rich Schreinert/Kim Mazeres
Sergeant At Arms...................Kevin Melcher
Cashier...............................Gordon Gossage
Cashier...............................Colburn Shindell
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle.........................................Karen Bickel
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

Congratulations Mariluz Garcia!
Commission, District 3: Mariluz Garcia won 

by the biggest margin in contested country 
races. The 
D e m o c r a t 
b e s t e d 
Republican 
Denise Myer 
62.4% to 
3 7 . 6 % . 
Garcia will 
fill the seat 
of Democrat 
Kitty Jung, 
who termed 
out after 
s e r v i n g 
three full 
terms.
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Community Service Committee 
Call for Letters of Interest
2022/2023 Funding Round

Funding Available: A total of $35,000 (for 
one or two projects), that address solutions to 
under-served/education challenged youth in 
our community. We are looking for projects 
with measurable results. You can submit for 
the total ($35,000) or a portion.

Process:  We are asking only for Letters of 
Interest at this time. The responses will be 
evaluated for a short second round, where 
we will ask for more information from the 
organizations.

INSTRUCTIONS

1. Please provide a description of your project. 
Keep your descriptions on ONE PAGE and 
keep your answers in at least 11 pt. font. 

2. Please attach a short budget as to how the 
grant will be spent. You can apply for $35,000 
or a smaller amount—one or two projects will 
be selected.

3. Send to Marlene Olsen: marlene@good-
standing.com by 5 p.m. on Jan. 30, 2023. 

Rew Goodenow gave his “180” talk at our 
last meeting. Thank you Rew for sharing your 
life story with us!

Now is the time to make donations to the Annual Fund before the end of this calendar 
year for income tax purposes.

Your gift to the Annual Fund helps Rotary and Rotaract clubs take action today to create 
positive change in communities close to home and around the world. Your contributions help us 
strengthen peace efforts, fight disease, provide clean water and sanitation, save mothers and 
children, support education, grow local economies, and protect the environment.

Give where the need is greatest! When you give to The Rotary Foundation, you fuel our 
service projects - projects that eradicate polio, promote peace, and improve developing 
communities.

Donate online here: https://my.rotary.org/en/donate
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

The Renotarian
Published by

THE ROTARY CLUB OF RENO

Club of Reno

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes
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